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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

January 15, 2016 

     

 

Dana DeMaster 

927 Bayard Ave 

St Paul MN 55102 

 

VIA EMAIL:  danademaster@yahoo.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1642 Blair Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. DeMaster: 

 

This is to confirm our today’s hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, has 

recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, January 26, 2016 at 2:30 

p.m. in Room 330 City/Courthouse to further discuss the vacant building fee and give you a 

chance to find out more information from the Bank, your realtor or attorney about who the 

investor is and possible extension of the short sale and other information that may be helpful.  In 

the meantime, please continue to maintain the property. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Cc: Steve Magner 

 Matt Dornfeld 

 Stephen Ubl 

 Michelle Vojacek 

Elton Mykerezi, elmykerez@gmail.com 

Alex Stojmenovic, alex@parkrealtymn.com 
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